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INTERIM PASTOR’S MESSAGE   

FIRST SOUTHERN NOW OPEN     
928.753.3238  
office@kingmanforchrist.com           
 
Greetings to Everyone! 
 

1. For May 17, 24, 31 Sundays, we will have three (3) live worship services incorporating 
social distancing measures: 8:30; 9:45; 11:00 a.m.  
 

2. 8:30 and 9:45 a.m. will be traditional music led by Ken 
11:00 a.m. will be contemporary music led by Pastor Richard 
 

3. A limit of 90 people for each service will be in effect for the 3 Sundays in May.  
You do not need to re-affirm your reservation. 
 

4. Hand sanitizing will be requested of all people as we enter 
We will forego hand-shaking, hugging, kissing, passing of offering plates and bulletins; 
many doors will remain open 
 

5. Two (2) sets of Bible study classes will be offered at 8:30 and 9:45 a.m. These will be 
limited by the size of the room and social distancing suggestions. At this point, Eric and 
Tom’s class will meet each hour and Mike Williams’ class will meet both hours. 
 

6. Limited nursery and childcare will be offered; please be patient as we finalize this 
 

7. No weekday ministries including food prep will be offered until June 
 

8. Please do not attend if you believe you are high risk or you are not feeling well 

 
I am looking forward to seeing all you in person. 

 
Blessings, 

Bruce Cannon 
Dr. Bruce  Cannon, Transitional Pastor 

 

 
 
 

Thank You for Your Continued Financial Support 
and Faithful Ministry During these Difficult Days. 

You a Blessing to All of Us. 


